
 
        Year 6 Homework letter  - Friday 19th January 2024 

This week Year 6 have begun to practise their last ever class collective at    
Nutfield Church Primary School. We are all looking forward to showing you 
a small glimpse of our learning from our academic year so far. We hope to 

see you on the morning of Wednesday 24th January 9:05am in the school hall.  

Homework  

Maths: This week’s Maths homework will be 
set on MyMaths and will be based on Algebra. 
There will be two taskes set.  

Spellings: Twenty Spellings will be set on Pur-
pleMash, ten spellings from the Year 5/6 cur-
riculum and ten from the Years 3/4 curricu-
lum.  

Reading comprehension : Please complete the 
reading comprehension entitled ‘The Artists 
garden’.  

CGP Grammar Books: These books have been 
purchased to support our children’s learning. 
They are theirs to keep and revise from. I will 
be setting homework tasks from within these 
books.  

Please do continue the work I set last week. 
week I would like the children to complete pag-
es 2-10, reading each page and answering the 
questions at the bottom. At the end of the two 
weeks they can then have a go at completing 
the practise questions on page 11. You can do a 
page a day or all at once 

Dates 
Year 6 Collective Worship—Wednesday 24th 
January 9:05am.  

KS2 SATs meeting—Tuesday 20th February 
3:30pm—4:15pm in the Year 6 classroom 

PTFA KS2 School Disco—Friday 23rd Febru-
ary 5:15pm —6:15pm  

English: This week in English we continued our 
book ‘Beowulf’ by Michael Morpurgo. Or writing 
has been focused on describing a setting, taking 
into account the five human senses of smell, 
taste, touch, sight and sound. We looked at how 
we could use these to describe and add detail to a 
piece of writing. We then focused on adding dia-
logue to descriptive writing to further enhance.  
 
 
Maths:  
This week in Year 6 we took our first look at al-
gebra. This week Year 6 looked at how we ex-
press algebraic equations, how to form algebraic 
equations and how to work out the value of the 
variable in an equation.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 Love Project for the Spring Term. 

Following the excellent response over the last 

few years, we have once again decided to sup-

port the local charity Love Works as one of 

our half termly ‘love projects.’  To support 

Love Works, we will be running our ‘Tin A 

Week’ project again.  As the name suggests, 

we are asking children to bring in one item a 

week for five weeks. Our aim is to reach at 

least 500 items. Thank you in advance for 

your support.To find out more about Love 

Works please follow the link http://

www.loveworks.org.uk/  

Hoping you have a restful weekend,  

The Year 6 Team.  




